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Dear Friends and Church Family, 

 

Field Address: 

Joseph Hodges 

Iglesia Bautista Nueva Vida 

Barrio Pacon (KM Sur 33) 

Sabanagrande, Francisco Morazan, Honduras 

 
Our Website 

Thank you for 

your prayers and support 

this month! 

 

-Joseph & Abbi Hodges 

Honduras 

Our church plant in the capital is going well. Bethany Baptist 

Church has had a few new visitors, and we continue to prepare our 9 

college men as pastors, assistant pastors, missionaries, and evangelists. 

Nationl Kids Day at church saw 631 people attend our Sunday service, 

with over 20 first time adults, 40 new kids and 274 children total.                 

fffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffffff(pictured right) 

Back in Honduras, several souls were 

personally led to Jesus this month. 

Moncerat, Teetee, Cristian, Youlacey, 

Ariel, Angel, Bailey, Samuel, Abigail, 

and Joan trusted with us! We also 

witnessed to Alexander, Genesis, Javier, 

Daisy, and Alba while out door-to-door 

witnessing. Pray for their salvation. 

I’m teaching Homiletics in our college. The guys preach each week 

both in class and for our midweek service, and several have been asked 

to travel and preach at churches in other parts of the country.  

Thank you for praying for Abbi as her grandmother, Susan 

Schildmeyer, went home to be with Jesus in June. We flew 

to Utah for two weeks in September for her specially 

planned memorial service. It was a sweet time that we did 

not want to miss, as almost all the immediate and extended 

family planned attendance. A family reunion this size had 

not taken place in over 30 years. 

Abbi taught kindergarten here the first week of the new school year, 

(pictured right), and is currently teaching piano to the college girls 

and helping with office work as our baby boy is due November 6! 

Our plane flights and Uber rides opened doors to witness to 

Majid, a Muslim from Pakistan, María, a Catholic from 

Guatemala, Allan, a Jew from Miami, and Jesse, a cop from 

Chicago. Pray for their salvation! 


